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“When the Elks get together, good things happen.” 

A Canadian volunteer organization of men and women serving communities. 
 

 

      Hey all, hope youõre enjoying the deep freeze weõre in. I think 

      Iõm finally getting climatized. 
 
     We just finished our meeting and had a great turnout. We                  
     covered quite a bit of business and have lots of activity ahead 
     of us. 

By now, Iõm sure youõve heard that the Elks Royal Purple #9 has voted to turn 
in their charter and disband. Fairly heartbreaking considering the number of 
years theyõve been going and the impact theyõve had on our community. I 
hope we still see them and they stay involved with us. 
 

    We voted to go ahead and take over the Friday night ñMEAT 

    DRAWSò. This will be a great, fairly consistent  

    fundraiser. Quite a bit of work  and organizing will be  

    involved, but the ladies have offered to help us  get           

    started. Some of the  ladies will be coming on board with  

    our group . Should be a great addition to our club.  

    With all that being said, weôll need a commitment from 

    all of you to help  out. We need to assemble some teams of  

    4 people and ideally, each team  would work a month. The   

    meat draw starts  at 5:30 on  Fridays and goes for  an hour to an hour and a  

    half. Itôs actually fun once you get a rhythm.  

    Murray Rider has already taken the bull by the horns getting things  

    organized.  
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Speaking  of   taking  the  bull  by  the  horns,   

        Jeff   has  gotten  things  rolling  for  the   

 Chili  Challenge,  February 26, 2017  

     at  The  Legion  Lounge.  

  Weõre  talking  about  limiting  the  number  of   

  entires  to  10  this  year.  

   More  info  to  come!  

 

 

         

CHARITY APPEAL  

    The Charity Appeal tickets are ready and weõll be selling  

          those come the new year. Make sure you take a turn selling.  

 

                    

             

  NEXT MEETING JANUARY 10, 2017, 
     mark your calendar!  
 

 

 

 

 

 Our finances are sure looking a lot better this year.  

¹ÍÆÙ̃ØdÙÍÆÓÐØdÙÔdÚØdÆÑÑdÜÔ×ÐÎÓÌdÏÚØÙdÆdÇÎÙdÍÆ×ÉÊ×dÔÓd 

     our existing projects, and the many barbeques we did  

    ÙÍÎØdØÚÒÒÊ×pdÙÍÆÓÐØdÙÔd·ÔÞ̃Ød×ÆÉÎÔdØÕÔÙØrd¹ÍÊd 

markets  have also improved, helping our investments.  

    Sure glad Roy kne w what  he was doing when we set  

      up our  investment plans.   

           

    

 

 

 



 

 

FESTIVAL  OF  TREES  

   

                             
 

                       

           Helpers were left to right Harold Claffey, Roy Champion, Ken/Eleanor Mathers 
 
               Eleanor and her ñgangò did another great job with the ñFestival of Treesò    
               Parkview  Funeral home bought our tree for $1100.00. Pretty good for a  
               $200.00 investment.  
               Thanks guys! 
                          

                
 
          Our Provincial District Rep. paid us a visit and gave us  
         a few words.  
         Thanks Harold. 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

  
 

 
This monthõs bio, Iõm bringing you a couple  
from another lodge. Bill and June Tarr  
belong to the Craven Lodge and are a very 
valuable addition to our organization. If  
you ever get the chance, take the time  

   to sit and get to know them.  
However, theyõre terrible at taking a picture.  

   Oh well, Iõll just work with what Iõve got. 
 
 
    
                   

                                            
                         

                 When did you join the Elks?  
             Bill:  1986 Charter member in Craven #581, also belong to Regina #9.  
                 June: 2001 

 

            What chairs have you held? 
                      Bill:  all of them local and provincial. 
                June: all of them local up to 1st Vice in provincial. I will be 1st female Provincial 
                President this year. 
                Weõve both been District Rep. 
 

            Do you have a family?   
                      We were married in 1964. We have 2 daughters and 5 grandchildren, all are  
                living in Regina. 
 

             
 
 
 



 
 
 
             Career? 
             Bill:  I farmed grain, cattle and hogs. Weõve also had many rental houses. 
                  June: Public Health nursing for almost 40 years. I focused on prevention and 
                  good health promotion. 

                  
       What is your favorite, or most significant memory from being an Elk? 
            Bill:  28 years ago I went to the Provincial conference and saw the results of our  
      work, hearing aids costing $3000.00 each. I was committed after that. 
                      June: The community supper and the testimonials from the people weõve  
               helped.  
               The many rewards and making a difference when needed. 
 

        What do you want to see from your Elks club in the future? 
            Bill:  Just to keep doing the work weõve been doing. 
            June: I would like to see more younger members. 
 

              
                 

             Gonna sign off for now. Hope you all have a fun and Safe Holiday  

          Season, 

          See you soon and thanks for the great year. 

 

                                       
Sam Morrison Exalted Ruler Elks # 7 

 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! 


